
Autumn 2

Reminders

Keep our 
children safe

Parking and dangerous driving continues to
cause a problem at the start and end of the
school day, putting lives at risk.

Please respect the rules that keep
everyone safe:

- Do not park on the pavement
- Do not park on the school zig zag lines

or in the bus stop
- Do not park in a way that blocks side

roads
- Park somewhere safely and walk your

child to the school gate
- Do not let your child out of the car in

the middle of the road
- Make sure everyone in the car is

wearing a seatbelt

Our local Traffic Enforcement Officers,
Police and PCSOs continue to work with us
to enforce the rules that keep us safe.
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NEWSLETTER

Through November, year 3 and year 2 climbing 
at ROKT 
8th and 9th November, parent and teacher 
consultation sessions (booking opens 1st

November)
10th November, school photographer
10th November, book fair launches
11th November, year 3 visit Halifax
16th November, year 6 parent and child 
cooking i-challenge session
18th and 28th November, year 5 visit Gazegill
farm
23rd to 25th November, year 4 residential to 
Whitby
28th November, end of term sports awards

Welcome back to school after the half
term break. I hope you enjoyed some
rest and family time. The Calderdale
Healthy Holidays Club was a great
success, and those children from
Warley Road who attended had great
fun!
We’re looking forward to a busy,
enriching and successful term ahead
and, as the nights draw in, we hope
your involvement in school life lifts
your spirits.



Your children amaze us every day and there
are so many things they do that make us very
proud of them.
This half term we will be introducing PROUD
at Warley Road as a way of recognising
learning and work.
During the week, teachers will be looking out
for work that makes them PROUD and giving a
PROUD sticker where they see it.
Children will then join a celebration on
PROUD Thursday where they will share their
work with the Head, as well as have a
celebratory juice and biscuit!
On Friday, children will share their work in the
PROUD assembly where they will receive their
certificate.
You will know we are PROUD of your children
because they will bring a postcard home to
tell you!

What’s been going on?

Proud

NEWSLETTER
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Year 5 i-challenge 
day with parents 

and children

Skipping 
workshops for 

everyone

Our first 2022 
School Council 

meeting 

Coram Life education 
helped us learn about 

ourselves and our 
relationships
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